
Canadian Parents for French (CPF) – Saanich Chapter 

is hosting a  Bonjour/Bonne Nuit event at Ecole Deep Cove. 

Who: Kindergarten & Grade 1 students 

When: November 25th,2019 

Time: 2.50 pm - 4.00 pm  

Where:  Deep Cove School Small Gym 

Cost:            FREE for CPF members : Non members any donation appreciated. 

RSVP:  By November 1st to Tara Keeping email: tara@tigerlilyevents.ca 

 Student mentoring for reading has been proven to be effective and 
helps language skills.  CPF are delighted to offer such an event: Bonjour/Bonne 
Nuit.  To reserve your child’s place, please send an email to Tara Keeping as soon as 
possible. We need to know approximate numbers in order to secure enough senior 
students for the event!  Places are limited.  

Deep Cove Students, after school, change into your pyjamas (optional) and spend 
some time playing French games  and having a snack.  Parents please alert us to any 
allergies.  Then listen to French stories read by French Immersion students from 
Grade 5.  Children will read with older students in the small gym and parents can 
mingle in the staffroom or use the late pick up as special “me-time” and then 
arrange collection at 4.00 pm! 
 
Merci !  Thank you! CPF Saanich. 
 
 

Studying French? You are 

invited to a special event! 

Reserve your place today.

Bonjour/Bonne Nuit


